Gorsemoor Primary School

Headteacher: Mr. P. J. Bennett B.A. (Hons) Gorsemoor Road,
Tel: (01543) 274788 Heath Hayes,
Fax: (01543) 278623 Cannock,

E-mail: headteacher@gorsemoor.staffs.sch.uk Staffs.

Website: www.gorsemoor.staffs.sch.uk WS12 3TG

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please find enclosed a copy of your child’s tracking report for the spring term. The aim of the
tracking report is to keep you informed about your child’s progress during the year. We use the
‘Early Years Outcomes’ guidance to support our judgements about which age-related band your child
is working in for each of the 17 aspects of learning. These judgements are based on our knowledge
of your child, along with our ongoing observations and assessments. In addition, the tracking report
indicates whether they are entering, developing or secure within that band.

We have also included a copy of the ‘Early Years Outcomes’ guidance with the tracking report for
your reference. Please remember that the statements for each band are not intended to be used as
a checklist to work through but instead help us to make a ‘best fit’ judgement about where your
child is working.

If you have any questions concerning your child’s tracking report please feel free to discuss
this with me at the end of the nursery session.

Yours faithfully
Mrs Horn
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